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HO/AR 
 
13 June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Key Stage One is taking part in a ‘Recycled Robot’ challenge in school during week beginning Monday 
25 June during their Forest School session.  
 
The project will help your child to understand about recycling and the benefits to the environment.  As 
part of this project we will be designing and making a Robot out of recycled materials the children 
gather.  
 
Could we ask for any donations of bottles, boxes etc. to be handed into school before Monday 25 June. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Ogglesby 
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